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From: RICHARD W SVENDSEN <rsvendsen@sbcglobal.net>  
Sent: Friday, November 22, 2024 12:53 PM 
To: MeetingClerk <MeetingClerk@countyofnapa.org> 
Subject: Re: Napa County Notice of Planning Commission Hearing 

[External Email - Use Caution] 

If it’s not in compliance deny 
Sent from my iPhone 

On Nov 22, 2024, at 11:54 AM, MeetingClerk <MeetingClerk@countyofnapa.org> wrote: 

SOLAR PAVILLION VARIANCE – VARIANCE P24-00122-VAR 
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<P24-00122 Solar Pavillion Variance - Legal Notification.pdf> 
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